
Bliss, a delightful and empowering new musical, will be presented 
at The 5th Avenue Theatre February 1st- February 23rd   

and you get a 25% discount! 
 

One of the things that makes The 5th Avenue Theatre such a special place, is the creation of 
new works! Bliss is a brand new musical telling of a fractured fairytale about chasing your 
bliss and being true to yourself. You can see it first, and with a discount! Just visit 
www.5thavenue.org and put in Promo code: ROTARYSEATTLE to purchase your tickets! 

 

 
Bliss 
Book, Music, and Lyrics by Emma Lively and Tyler Beattie 
Directed by Sheryl Kaller 
Choreographed by Josh Prince 
February 1 - 23, 2020 
 

Welcome to the Deep Dark Forest, a mysterious place where fairy godfathers await to grant your every 
wish—“happily ever after” guaranteed. Or is it? Bliss is an electrifying new musical that tears up the rules 
on happy endings. 
In this addictive fractured fairytale created at The 5th, four wildly distinctive royal sisters sneak out of their 
castle and discover an intoxicating world of fancy balls and dreamy princes—and a burning desire to be at 
the center of it all.  
In a world that demands they fit in, it will take a sister’s love to remind them to stand out. Together they 
discover that chasing their bliss means leaving expectation behind. 
Take an adventure unlike any other! 
 
AUTHORS' NOTE: 
“Bliss is a fairy tale about fairy tales-- in particular, the strange things that young princes and princesses do 
in the hope of finding their "happily ever after." The musical has an absurd, subversive tone, and the 
characters both play into and against classic fairy tale archetypes. The production must suspend reality and 
unapologetically embrace the whimsical, illogical logic of the world.” 
 
--Emma Lively and Tyler Beattie 
 

**Bliss is starring Mario Cantone, from Sex and the City! 
 

For more information about Group Sales, please contact our Corporate and Group Sales team, Chad and 

Martha, at (888) 625-1418 or by email at cbiesman@5thavenue.org and mmckee@5thavenue.org. 
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